Monday, July 10, 2017

RBCC Membership Meeting

Evert Dale presided over and called the meeting to order at 7:00pm. There were 12
members present.

- Old Business:

June 18th - Benton Air Park Father’s Day Air show. Evert attended. It was a Show
& Shine for planes, no cars

June 19th - Service for Pat Symons was held at the Veteran’s Cemetery.

Etna Car ride - Nice weather and good roads: From Evert- Three of us took the
trip to Etna. After Weed we took the back roads to Gazelle and then to Callahan
and on to Etna. After lunch at Bob's Ranch House, we returned over Scott
Mountain and Hwy 3. After descending Scott Summit, we checked out the road to
Stewart Springs, and found it is open. We then continued to Lewiston, and home.

- Treasurer’s Report: Charley and Susan Fitch were not here. Charley advised Evert
that we have $6038 in the bank with 37 members. Susan had knee surgery, but is
doing pretty well.

- New Business:

July 15th - Eagle Lake Trip will be postponed due to weather, too HOT!
July 29th - Hat Creek Trip with Charley Fitch, more info to follow

August 12th - Moranda BBQ in Rio Dell and Skunk Train ride. Originally we had
talked about setting up a tour on the Skunk Train. It leaves out of Fort Bragg or
Willits. Both are at least 2.5 hours further south from Rio Del. If anyone is
interested I'll attach their web site and you can make your own reservations.

- https://www.skunktrain.com/

August 14th - Dam Tour and meeting

August 19th - Whiskeytown Lake Kayak Tour, more info to follow as time gets
closer

New members, Rick and Sue Beers, who have a 1954 MG-TF and a 1967 MG-B.
The TF is currently in pieces/parts undergoing a restoration while the B is suffering
from a poor running condition. Welcome!

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm


https://www.skunktrain.com/

